Dear students,
I would like to remind you that tomorrow (Thursday 31st October) is our final assessment of the first module (lesson 1A, 1B, 1C and 1D – Module 1). 
As for the requirements, you must bring your workbook with all the tasks completed for the lesson 1A to 1D. Also, you must bring your Reading and Writing Portfolio 1, which is at the end of your workbook. This includes the final task in the portfolio whereby you have to write your own letter as instructed in the task. Finally, please do bring your grade book (index – student number) to take part in the assessment. 
Should you have any inquires or questions please do send an email. If you cannot attend the assessment tomorrow you may submit your workbook on any other Thursday and I will assess your communicative competence regarding vocabulary, grammar and dialogue competence. 
I look forward to our first assessment 
Kind regards,
Mr. Medic, D.Sc.
